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Further Information for Planning Application No. A/YL-KTN/1000 

Response-to-Comment 

 

Comments from the Transport Department 

Contact Person: Mr. Phil CAI (Tel: 2399 2421) 

I. Comments  Responses 

1. The applicant should demonstrate the smooth 

manoeuvring of vehicles to / from Kong Po 

Road, along the local access and within the 

site. 

 The swept path analysis at Plan 4 has demonstrated 

the smooth manoeuvring of vehicles to/from Kong 

Po Road (near Lamppost GD0271), along the local 

access and within the Site. 

2. The applicant should provide the routing 

between Kong Po Road / Chi Ho Road and 

the site. 

 Please refer to the routing as shown on the location 

plan at Plan 1. 

3. The applicant should note that there is length 

restriction at Kong Po Road. 

 Noted.  In view of the length restriction, medium 

goods vehicles (MGV) with length less than 7 m 

will be adopted for the daily operation of the 

Proposed Development.  As such, MGV parking 

spaces are proposed instead of HGV. 

4. The applicant should note the local access 

between Kong Po Road (near Lamppost 

GD0271) and the site is not managed by this 

Department.” 

 Noted. 

 

 

- END - 


